Dear School Nurses, 
This project has received a favourable ethical opinion from the University of Surrey ref: FHMS 22-23 204 EGA
Would you like to share your views on managing adolescents` mental health? 
Betul Sanlan is a PhD student at the University of Surrey, School of Health Sciences. Betul Sanlan is conducting a project which is part of a PhD project to explore the influence of school nurses on supporting adolescents` mental health. This study will explore the experiences and attitudes of school nurses working to improve adolescents` mental healthTherefore, we are now contacting you to see if you are interested in participating in the study.
You can participate online. You are invited to participate in this study because you represent school nurses working currently in secondary schools in England.
Would you like to be involved? To see if you are eligible, please read the requirements below. 
Participant Criteria:
· You are currently employed as school nurses.
· You are working in secondary schools in England.
· You who have been with at least one year of experience as a school nurse.
Why you may want to participate:
· The information that we will get from the study will contribute to a better understanding of the experiences and attitudes of school nurses in improving adolescents` mental health and will identify the barriers and facilitators school nurses face. 
· You will be helping to inform the development of a resource for school nurses to support adolescents` mental health.
The interview should only take up to an hour to complete for this study via Zoom/Microsoft Teams (online).
If you are interested in taking part and would like more information, or if you have any questions, please contact the researcher via email b.sanlan@surrey.ac.uk.
Thank you for helping to explore the experiences and attitudes of school nurses working to improve adolescents` mental health.

Kind Regards,
Betul Sanlan  |  MSc, BSc 
Postgraduate Researcher (PhD)
School of Health Sciences
Faculty of Health & Medical Sciences
University of Surrey 
b.sanlan@surrey.ac.uk |  surrey.ac.uk













